
  Local 99 has successfully resolved grievance number 13-056.  If you have 
transferred from a branch where you were NOT supplied your tools to a branch 
where you WERE supplied tools (Ekati, Fort McKay or Kearl) between May of 2012 to 
April of 2013 then you can expect some extra funds on your paycheck come August 
1/2014.  For every month (including partial months) that you worked at the branch 
where you supplied your own tooling you should receive $50 (1/12 of the $600 tool 
allowance at that time).  This resolve is based on and follows the new language  in 
11.09 that was agreed to in the last round of negotiations. 
 
If you believe you should be compensated as you fall under the requirements stated 

above, but you do not see the line item on your pay stub on the August 1st payday then please contact Ryan 
Ermet at rermet@iamaw99.ca                  
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Grievance Resolve 

EDLC and CDLC Golf Tournaments  
  IAMAW Local 99 is sponsoring golf tournaments in both Edmonton and Calgary in conjunction with the 
Edmonton and Calgary labour councils . The local has committed to four spots for each of these tournaments.  
Interested members need to contact golf@iamaw99.ca prior to July 15, 2014. The winners will be selected by 
random drawing on July 15, 2014.  Entry fees will be covered, but additional costs will be at the expense of the 
member.  There are still spots open: feel free to apply!! 

 

Event information:  
-15th Annual Big Splash Golf Tournament,  

8 am, Saturday August 23rd, 2014 Raven Crest Golf Course, Edmonton AB 
 

-CDLC/UNIFOR 4050 2014 Golf Tournament 
8 am, Saturday, September 6, 2014, Collicutt Siding Golf Club, Crossfield AB 
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Upcoming Meetings: 
 

September 10, 2014 
Calgary Alberta 
Port O’ Call Inn 
Times: TBD 
 

Member Retirement 

(With thanks to Terry Colby) 

Terry Colby of Leavitt Machinery retired on June 27th after a 35 year 
career. He started with R. Angus on November 5, 1979 in the heavy 
duty mechanic trade. Finning Limited acquired the R. Angus Caterpillar 
dealership in Alberta in 1989.  In October 2001, Finning International 
Inc. finalized the sale of its Canadian materials handling division and 
subsidiary Interior Lift Truck Services to Leavitt Machinery.  

This means that Terry has worked one job for three companies with 
well over 20 managers, foremen and leadhands in 35 years!  To say 
this is an accomplishment is an understatement. LL99 would like to 
wish Terry all the best in his retirement. 
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